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April 2021 

    

 Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

Chapter Directors 

Ed & Dottie Bahrenburg 

(607) 427-8777 

Gwrra.ed.dottie@gmail.com 

2020 Couple of the Year 

  Kenny & Deb Weberman 

       April Schedule 

Ford’s Garage  April 6th 

Gathering   April 10th 

Flames Meeting  April 13th 

Team Meeting  April 14th 

Dairy Queen  April 15th 

Cody’s Roadhouse April 17th 

Bedrock Wings  April 22nd 

Mason Jar   April 24th 

Firehouse Subs  April 26th 

2017 Florida District  

Chapter of the Year  

  
National Director           National Assistant Director     Florida District  Directors 

Jere & Sherry Goldman              Bob & Nan Shrader         Bill & Cheryl  Smith 

 

Friends for Fun, Safety & Knowledge 

Rick & Madalena Buck 

Assistant District Directors 

District Contact for the Fireballs  

 

Stay safe! 

WWW.lakelandfireballs.org 

Monthly Chapter  

Gathering  

1st Saturday  

0f the month 

 

Lake Parker Park  

910 Granada Street 

Off Lakeland Hills 

BLVD 

2nd entrance 

 

@ 9:00 AM 
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FIREBALL TEAM

Chapter Directors
Ed & Dottie Bahrenburg

607-427-8777
gwrra.ed.dottie@gmail.com

Asst. Chapter Directors
Rosemary & Michael Grimes

863-712-2426
mgrimessr@verizon.net

Asst. Chapter Directors
Newsletter – Rita

Photographer - Mike
Rita & Mike Willis

msrdwillis@yahoo.com

Treasurer
Bonnie Dunn

bldunn1@verizon.net

Goodie Sales

50/50
Jim & Cindy Pozenel

Funshine Coordinator
Jeff Bailey

bailjeff1@aol.com

Membership Coordinator
Jim & Alice Bontrager

614-282-2787
jbont1005@gmail.com

Web Master

Motorist Awareness
Dwight & Amy Livingston

Greeter
Chapter Lotto

Couple of the Year
Kenny & Debbie

Weberman
rags728@ameritech.net

614-282-2787
jbont1005@gmail.com

Ride Coordinator
Keith Dunn

dldunn1@verizon.net



Up North a sure sign of 

spring was the return of the 

robins. Down here it seems 

to be the start of the reverse 

migration of the snowbirds. 

In my community, we are 

already hearing about how 

many weeks before people 

have to start heading back. 

Previously, that would mean 

less crowds and traffic but 

now I am not sure that is go-

ing to happen because of all 

the recent growth in Lake-

land. 

The Florida District Rally is 

over once again I did not win 

anything but Rosemary 

did!!!!!! She won large 

50/25/25. A few others won 

items and Dottie was able to 

convince me to buy her a 

new/used trike she found at 

the Rally. I happen to really 

like it so I can see some rid-

ing conflicts in our future. I 

want to say THANK YOU to 

all those who came and 

helped out at our Rally duty 

station.  

We have changed the April 

Gathering to Saturday April 

10 to avoid a conflict with 

Easter weekend.  The good 

news is we are zeroing in on 

some indoor locations for our 

Gathering. More about that 

soon. 

The ride schedule for April 

looks a bit light but with 

Easter weekend and our 

Gathering not much time is 

available. I am sure there 

will be weekday pickup 

rides so watch our closed 

Facebook page for details. 

We are planning to have a 

Road Captains class short-

ly with the classroom por-

tion during the week and 

then doing the riding por-

tion on one of our week-

end rides or our pickup 

rides. Everyone is invited 

and if you have had it pre-

viously it would be a good 

refresher. Watch for de-

tails in the “Happenings” . 

Be Safe and be Aware of 

the changeable weather. 

50’s today and 90’s in a 

few days can make riding 

with the wrong clothes un-

comfortable 

 

Ed Bahrenburg CD for the 

FireBalls 
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 Ed & Dottie Bahrenburg 

Chapter Director 

  

Spring as Sprung! 



     Wow! Where has the 

time gone! It is April al-

ready! We just returned 

from the amazing Florida 

District Rally. A good time 

was had by all! There 

were many out of state 

chapters and visitors. 

Everyone agreed we 

needed to get out and 

start socialization again. 

Of course, following CDC 

guidelines. I think all the 

out of state chapters 

wanted to see how we do 

it and if it was successful. 

It was and we met so 

many fun and interesting 

people.  

     Diane and I were very 

busy at the Rider Educa-

tion table trying to answer 

all your questions and 

help you with your level’s 

status. We also sold over 

20,000 Rally Tickets to 

support Rider Ed pro-

grams. Thank you for 

working hard to sell the 

tickets. This has been a 

challenging 12 months. 

The Rally tickets will be 

Orange again next year as 

FL1-F2 (Ocala) sold a 

whopping 5110 tickets. 

Outstanding job!  They al-

so sold 2 of the 3 winning 

tickets. 

     Mr. Gary Young won 

$10,000 and was very ex-

cited. His birthday was the 

day after the drawing, and 

he wanted to Trike his bike 

but couldn't afford to do it. 

Now he can!! The ticket 

was sold to him by Harold 

Brown of FL1-F2 (Ocala). 

Jerry Davis won $1000.00 

and oddly enough has a 

birthday soon as well. He 

was very happy and is go-

ing to go visit his out of 

state son with the money. 

Guess who sold the ticket? 

Yup, Linda Hojnacki of FL1-

F2 (Ocala). Great job! 

     The $500.00 winner is 

Brian Shad of New York 

and the ticket was sold by 

Jeanette Carr of FL1-K. Oh, 

and by the way the 3 

members who sold the 

winning tickets get $200  
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each. So go out and sell 

those tickets. It could be 

money in your pocket, and 

you get the benefit of Rider 

Ed courses at no cost to 

you. Congratulations to all!! 

 

Ride Safe !! 

 

Dominick and Diane 

 

 

 

 

Dominick & Diane DeSiato 
Rider Education 

Florida District Rally Results 

   April 2021 
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  Jim & Alice Bontrager 

 

 

Submitted by Jim Bontrager 



Greetings Fireballs from your chapter Ride 

Coordinator.   We have a full and fun calen-

dar for April.  If there are any ride changes 

an email will be sent and the calendar and 

Facebook will reflect them.   

 

The fist weekend of April is Easter week-

end so the Gathering will be held on the 

2nd Saturday on the month on the 10th, 

the location at this time will be Lake Par-

ker park. 

 

April 17th—We will leave 98 south Race-

Trac @ 10:00 AM for a ride to Cody’s Road-

house in Sebring. 

 

4/24— We will leave from 98 North & Mar-

cum  RaceTrac @ 10:00 AM  for lunch at the 

Mason Jar in Umatilla.   

 

 

Please check the Fireball calendar and 

watch for the weekly “Happenings” emails 

with additional information for each desti-

nation. And more to come in  

 

 

 

Let’s Ride! 

 

Keith Dunn 
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GWRRA Anniversary  

for April 2021 

 

Frank & Debbie King 2005 

Sidney & Monika  2006 

Rich Baxter   2013 

Sidney Flood  April  2nd 

Monika Flood  April 14th 

Bev Gillis   April 10th 

Bruce LoBach  April 23rd 

 

Leon & Kathy Rumohr   April 29th 

Ride Coordinator          Keith Dunn 

April 2021 Riding Adventures: 
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Lakeland Fireballs 

 

There are lots more Photos 

on our website 

www.lakelandfireballs.org. 

Mike does a wonderful job as 

our photographer, so take a 

look. 

She definitely had the Luck of 

the Irish! 

Fireballs Hard at work and having fun! 

Congratulations to the March Winners!  The Bailey’s also had 

the luck of the Irish! 

The Fireballs first Rummage sale! Flames future ride!!! 

Team Meeting and Ice Cream night  combined! 

 

Not one of my best ideas, too noisy!!! 
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The prices for advertising in our Monthly Newsletter are as 

follows: 

(Yearly Rates) 

$25—business card 

$50—1/4 page 

$100—1/2 page 

$150—full page 
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Ed & Dottie Bahrenburg 

Chapter Directors 

2448  Snowy Plover  

Lakeland FL   

 

 

 


